
Dear Representatives, 
 
I am a native citizen of Oregon and I ask you to vote no on this bill. Law abiding gun owners 
should not be taxed and registered for transferring a firearm. This bill dishonestly declares "an 
emergency" over, and creates a new "crime" out of, what has been a common practice in our 
state since its founding. 
 
Please vote "NO" on SB 941. 
 
Thank you, 
Mark Byram 
Portland, OR 97266 
 


